
St.Mary’s Catholic School 
EYFS Newsletter Autumn 1 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the start of the new term. We have another 
busy term ahead with Christmas fast approaching.  
 
Last year we introduced the concept of 
story telling, which the children really  
embraced; learning the story and  
completing the actions too. This term our 
story is ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt,’  
by Michael Rosen. We will be practising 
this within class which will help to develop their language and 
story telling skills. 
 
Please look at the diary dates at the back of the newsletter as 
new dates have been added for this term. 

 

If there is anything that you would like to discuss then please 
remember our door is always open.  
 

Many Thanks 
Miss Correnti  



    RECEPTION 
 
Please can you make sure that you have  
returned your child’s balance abilty forms so that 
they can complete the session.  
If you need another form then please let us know.  

 

Thank you  

Don’t Forget...... 
 

Every Wednesday morning from 8.45-9.05 is  
Reading morning. This is an opportunity for you to 
come into class and read a story with your child. You 
can either pick one of our stories or bring your own 
from home.  

Parents Evenings and Reports 
 

Reception parents evenings are taking place on Tues-
day 21st and Wednesday 22nd November. You will re-

ceive your report at you appointment. 
Nursery reports will be given out during the week  

beginning 20th November. If you would like to discuss 
this further then please make an appointment.  



EYFS Garden 
 

We are revamping our EYFS garden. 
 

The children love being outside in the garden 
and we want to develop the area further to  

enrich their learning.  
 

We are looking for the following items if you 
have any, or know where we can get some: 

 
Logs 

Plastic containers 
Tyres 

Tarpaulins 
Sticks 

Pebbles 
Pinecones 
Guttering 

Old saucepans 
Old kitchen utensils 

 
Thank you 

 



 

Drop In Coffee Morning 
 

We are holding a little  
get together on  

 
Friday 17th November at 9am 

 
It is an opportunity to meet with 

others as well as look at our focus 
for the term to help support your 

child in their learning.  
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Friday 17th November at 9am       EYFS Coffee Morning 
Tuesday 21st & Wednesday 22nd November    Parents Evening 
Tuesday 28th November             Reception Balanceability 
Friday 8th December at 2.30pm      Christmas Fayre 
Wednesday 13th December at 10am      EYFS Nativity 
Wednesday 20th December        Last Day of Term 
Thursday 21st December - Wednesday 3rd January   Christmas Break 
Thursday 4th January 2018       Return to school  


